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From: Don Seltzer <timoneer@gmail.com>

Andrew Bunnell <ABunnell@town.arlington.ma.us>, KLau@town.arlington.ma.us, David Watson
<DWatson@town.arlington.ma.us>, Eugene Benson <EBenson@town.arlington.ma.us>,
rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us, Jenny Raitt <jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us>, Erin Zwirko
<EzZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us>

Date: 07/13/2020 10:05 AM

Subject: Correction to minutes 18 May 2020

To:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email
system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL
sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< >" brackets) and you know
the content is safe.

I wish to make the following correction to the minutes of the ARB for May 18, 2020

According to the draft minutes,
Mpr. Seltzer said he has the following concerns: there is no frontage along Clark Street

I stated the exact opposite. My exact words were:

"This is a corner property. It has frontage on Clark Street and all the things that relate to yard
setback and upper story step back apply to this building."

Thank you,

Don Seltzer
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